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KaWaBiz NET held the Indonesia Bandung Development Seminar

The Kawasaki Water Business Network (KaWaBiz NET) held the "Indonesia Bandung development seminar" at the
Kawasaki Chamber of Commerce and Industry Conference Hall on March 13th, 2017 (Mon). A total of 52 people
from members and cooperators as well as the City of Kawasaki participated.

Mr.Masanori Kaneko, Chief Management Officer of Kawasaki Waterworks, made an opening remarks for the semi-
nar, welcoming visitors including Mr.Sonny Salimi, the President Director of PDAM Tirtawening Kota Bandung, who
visited the Kawasaki City for the first time. He further stated that he would cooperate with PDAM Tirtawening Kota
Bandung, in the field of wastewater management based on the memorandum of inter-city connection concluded
between the cities of Kawasaki and Bandung in February 2016.President Director Mr.Sonny Salimi made his re-
marks, appreciating the hospitality by Kawasaki City and thanking the city for holding the seminar and wished it a
success. Follwing his remarks, Mrs.Novera Deliyasma, the Wastewater Director, presented the structure and
wastewater management system and others of PDAM Tirtawening Kota Bandung, under the title of "Waters in the
City of Bandung (Wastewater of the City of Bandung)", hoping that Japanese companies will be involved in the cur-
rent issues. After the seminar was concluded, lots of KaWaBiz-NET members, President Director Mr.Sonny Salimi,
Director Mrs.Novera Deliyasma and others had active discussions.

KaWaBiz NET will continue functioning as a public-private networking platform that strives to enhance the interna-
tional water environment through achievements in water businesses.

Greetings by Mr.Masanori Kaneko, Chief Management Officer of Greetings by Mr.Sonny Salimi, the President Director of PDAM
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Scene at the Venue Presentation by Mrs.Novera Deliyasma, the Wastewater Director
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